
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
Namaskar! 
 
Department of Music cordially invite you to Saraswati 

Pooja  (Vasantotsav-2017) at 9 am on Wednesday, February 

1st, 2017 at Department of Music, University of Delhi. The 

Pooja will be followed by a music programme at 10 am. The 

invitation and details of the programme is attached. 

 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
(Prof. Suneera Kasliwal) 
Head & Dean,  
Faculty of Music & Fine Arts 
Department of Music 
University of Delhi 
Delhi-110007 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


